
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Approve Change Order #1- 318th Street (Administrative)  
 
DATE: June 25, 2014 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
Upon review of the contract documents for this project, City Attorney Roger Knutson 
noted that the contract did not include language related to the data privacy act 
necessitated by State Statute.  This change order adds the necessary data practices 
language into the contract at no cost to either party.  The contractor has agreed to the 
change order. 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve a motion approving Change Order #1 adding the necessary data practices 
language into the 318th St Project contract between the City of Cannon Falls and 
Hardrives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  Change Order #1 

 




